The Oliver Typewriter Company - O74
Edward S. Hoyt (#292)

"Peculiar Pattern 074" by Harry Rickard
conjectures that the letter "0" is partially open as
the result of an inexperienced employee and poor
quality control. The illustrated cover disproved this
theory.

Please note that the open letter "O" in
perfin pattern O74 is intentional. It follows the
design of the letter "O" of The Oliver Typewriter
Company. I hope than no one decided to pull their
copy of O74 thinking that it was an error or bad
punch.
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